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Chambers USA Again Ranks Zetlin & De
Chiara LLP as a Leading Firm for
Construction Law

07.12.2023

Zetlin & De Chiara LLP is pleased to announce that the firm has once again been ranked as a top
construction law firm in New York by Chambers USA — America’s Leading Lawyers for Business in its
2023 edition. In addition, five partners were recognized as notable practitioners in the construction
law practice area, including Michael K. De Chiara, Raymond T. Mellon, Carol J. Patterson, Michael J.
Vardaro, and Michael S. Zetlin.

The Chambers USA 2023 guide describes Zetlin & De Chiara as "a respected construction law
boutique distinguished for its representation of architectural and engineering firms, and increasingly
owners and developers. The firm has notable strength in litigation and arbitration in addition to
contract review and negotiations. The team handles a wide range of public and private sector
developments, including retail, infrastructure, industrial and residential projects. It demonstrates
additional expertise in project labor agreements and real estate licensing agreements." The guide
also highlights comments from construction industry clients, noting that the firm’s attorneys “..have a
very strong and deep bench with a wealth of knowledge” and “...provide a very impressive level of
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client service."

Chambers rankings are based on extensive research and interviews with peers and clients around
the country.
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